
 

 

KPS Pie Fundraiser 
Winter is fast approaching and now is your opportunity to take part in our 

delicious pie drive. 

Okka Pies takes pride in using fresh premium meats in their pies, fresh eggs in 

their quiches and fresh vegetables in their vegetarian range. Their pastry is 

made is fresh and they do not use premixes in their products. Okka Pies are 

original recipes and quality is very important.  

To place an order please fill out the order form, with correct money and return 

to your child’s class. Orders need to be in no later than Wednesday 21st of 

June.  

Orders will be ready to be collected from the school canteen on Thursday 29th of 

June from 3:20 – 3:45 pm. Please ensure your order is picked up at this time as 

there is no refrigeration available.  

 

We would like to thank you once again for your ongoing support. For every pie 

pack ordered Kilsyth Primary School will receive $2.00. 

 

Thanks 

The Fundraising Team 

 

 


